
 

 

November 30th, 2017 

To our valued customer, 

Please be advised that we are making a running change to our part numbers KO132D1506HT and 

KO106A102 key lock switches .  Because of some past quality related issues the switches will now have 

barrel nickel plating rather than barrel chrome plating.  This change will take place immediately and will 

not impact any form, fit or function to the switch.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rick Nelson 

Sales Director 

E-Switch 

 

 


